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On Monday, July 13, we will be opening a Plasma Collection Center at The Mount Sinai 
Hospital at 1440 Madison Avenue to collect convalescent plasma from individuals who 
have recovered from COVID-19. This plasma will be purified into hyperimmune globulin, 
which will be used in clinical research trials at Mount Sinai and elsewhere to test its 
ability to prevent and treat COVID-19.  
 
As faculty, staff, and students of The Mount Sinai Hospital and the Icahn School of 
Medicine at Mount Sinai, you are an integral part of this mission. If you have a high 
concentration of antibodies to SARS-CoV-2 (titers of 1:320 or higher), you may be a 
candidate for plasma donation. Should you wish to consider donation, please use this 
link to complete the prescreening questionnaire. Your confidentiality will be maintained 
and used exclusively for donor recruitment for plasma donation. Employees may work 
with their supervisor to donate plasma during work hours, if conditions permit. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact SinaiPlasmaDonation@mountsinai.org. 
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